
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a Public Hearing will be held before the Town Board 
of the Town of Burke on Wednesday, October 21, at 6:00 pm in the meeting room of the 
Burke Town Hall located at 5365 Reiner Road, Madison Wisconsin, regarding a two lot 
Certified Survey Map submitted by Mark& Nathan Orvick for the purpose of adjusting 
the lot line of current lot 2 CSM 8129 to increase the lot size for a future home site, 
property located off Portage Road, Madison Parcel numbers 0810-033-9131-8 and 
0810-033-9152-3.. 
 
A copy of the application is available for viewing at the Town Hall 8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m., 
Monday through Friday.  
 
NOTE:  If you cannot attend the Public Hearing, and wish to express your opinion on this issue, 
you may write a letter of support or opposition to the Town and mail it to: 
 

Town of Burke 
5365 Reiner Road 
Madison WI  53718 

townofburke@frontier.com  
 

 
 
 
Brenda Ayers 
Administrator/Clerk/Treasurer 
Town of Burke 
10/7/2015 


